

84-088



RECEIVED 1987 DEC 31 PH 12:

December 16, 1987

Director Division of Safety Research NIOSH 944 Chestnut Ridge Rd. Morgantown, WV 26505

Dear Director:

Recently I have become aware of newly proposed respirator certification standard 42 CFR Part 84. If adopted, this standard would have a negative impact on the use of respirators in industry. If respirator design is mandated to the extent that the end products become less user friendly, a disservice will be done to our working population.

I strongly suggest that 42 CFR Part 84 be tabled; then, a committee including industrial hygienists from the AIHA and ACGIH should be seated to study the entire situation and develop a revised and practical standard.

Your interest in this important matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

R. J. Hollingsworth

Manager, Environmental Affairs, Industrial Hygiene and Training

RJH:sb

H87-056/WP

RECEIVED
7 DEC 24 AM ID: 3